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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1780 requires notices of sale regarding public property that were subject to a partial taking to 

be posted by the Department of Transportation to also post such notice on its website. The 

measure also extends the period for the original owner of the property to purchase it again at the 

original price from 30 days to 90 days. For property that was subject to a total taking the 

Department shall notify the original owner by registered mail addressed to the last-known 

address of such person, firm, or corporation, with return receipt requested as well as on the 

Department’s website. The offer of sale shall be in a similar manner as the sale of a partial taking 

to the original owner. Proceeds from the sale or rental of lands, or from the sale of equipment, 

materials, or supplies that are under the control of the Department of Transportation or 

Transportation Commission are to be deposited in the General Revenue Fund. 
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